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July 15, 2021 

County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #21096 

TO:  All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters  
 

 

 

FROM: /s/ LaKenya Jordan, Deputy Secretary of State  
  Office of Policy, Planning, and Implementation 

Voter’s Choice Act Oversight 

RE: Current VCA Counties: Election Outreach and Education 
Assistance for California Gubernatorial Recall Election 

This CCROV is directed to current Voter's Choice Act (VCA) counties to inform the 
current VCA counties that state funding will be made available for VCA related 
outreach and education during the upcoming Gubernatorial Recall Election. 

The VCA team is planning a call with current VCA counties to discuss the details of 
this funding. The call will cover information about the reimbursement contract, 
County Resolutions, community engagement strategies, and open question and 
answers. 
 
Please let us know which day(s) and time(s) work best for your county by  
completing the survey here by 5:00 PM,  Tuesday, July 20, 2021.  
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact 
LaKenya Jordan, Deputy Secretary of State at ljordan@sos.ca.gov  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

     
 

 

Thank you and we look forward to speaking with you soon.  

https://doodle.com/poll/uudywu67vst3tzgb?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link
mailto:ljordan@sos.ca.gov

